The Morning Sun

DU teachers to continue

DU. Correspondent

Teachers of Dhaka University have decided to continue to boycott classes till the authorities take effective steps to contain campus violence.

The decision was taken at an emergency general meeting of Dhaka University Teachers

Last Page Col. 5

Contd. from Page-1

Association (DUTA) held with Dr Anwarullah Chowdhury in the chair festerday (Saturday).

The meeting discussed in detail the campus situation and felt that a congenial atmosphere was yet to be restored.

The teachers have been boycotting classes since October 27 sollowing a violent clash between two rival student organisations that left two students, one outsider and a street urchin killed. They demanded safety of teachers and students on the campus.

সরিখ